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Intersection improvements begin on U.S. 98 at State Road 79  
 

Chipley – Construction to relieve congestion and increase mobility at U.S. 98 and 

State Road 79 in Panama City Beach begins Tuesday, January 3.  The project calls 

for new turn lanes, additional through lanes, a median modification at Armstrong 

Circle, signalization improvements, pedestrian upgrades, drainage improvements, 

new signage and pavement markings. Work is anticipated to be complete spring 

2017. 

 

All planned construction activities are weather dependent and may be rescheduled 

in the event of inclement weather.  Drivers are reminded to pay attention to the 

reduced speed limit when traveling through the construction area.  For more 

information, follow the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on 

Twitter @myfdot_nwfl or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.  
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